Weekly News - Friday 3rd May 2019

Year 5

Dear Parents & Carers,

Thank you to those parents who took time to come to the Teddington School assembly on Wednesday this week, we hope you found it a valuable experience. The children were all very engaged and are now beginning to think seriously about life after Fern Hill. We hope you will take the opportunity to visit all the local secondary schools with your child over the next few months before deciding on your first choice in the Autumn Term.

The children have been asking lots of questions about next week, so here are some key things to remember:

- Towel and toothbrush
- Sunhat and sun cream
- Small day pack
- Re-fillable water bottle
- Waterproof jacket

School Journey timings:

Tuesday drop off in the main hall at school between 7:45am - 8:00am

Friday pick up from school at 12:30pm

We would like to remind parents that those children not going on school journey should report to Maple Class at 8:45am on Tuesday, where Mrs Howarth will be waiting to register them.

The first week back after school journey, we will be having Mountain Day! We would love it if the children dressed up for this day. They could be a mountaineer or any person that lives on / uses a mountain. They could also be a mountain animal or even...a mountain!

Please note that summer PE kit is SHORTS, T-SHIRT and trainers. Thanks.

Year 5 Team ©

Homework Reminder

There will be no homework next week, obviously!





Date Reminders

Residential trip to Kingswood

Tuesday 7th May -

Friday 10th May

Mountain Day

15th May

Active/Wellbeing Week

w/c 20th May

Announcements

PLEASE LABEL EVERYTHING YOUR
CHILD TAKES TO KINGSWOOD
NEXT WEEK!

Espresso login:

<u>Username</u>: student37712

Password: fernhill